Gilgandra Public School
Honesty & Courtesy

Principal P.O Box 19 Telephone: (02) 6847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax; (02) 6847-2304
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

20th April 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As part of learning outlined in the English Syllabus, students this term will be learning about
and practising their speaking and listening skills. Each week, students will have the
opportunity to present to the class a short speech around a particular topic.

Students will be focussing and assessed on the following presentation skills:
Voice projection

Expression

Eye contact

Fluency and clarity

Body movement

Engagement

It is an expectation that your child will present each week. Students for homework,
will be preparing their speech for the following weeks news session.

Students will be asked to speak for go seconds to 2 minutes on the topic for the week (see
back for topics). They are allowed to bring in props if appropriate.

Thank you for encouraging your child with their homework and
not completing it for them.

Yours sincerely,

HQOQ

Mia Williams
Classroom Teacher




Below is the schedule of topics

Your child:

Will be presenting each week on:

Week Dates Topic
2 Mon 26th—Fri 30th All about me and my
family
3 Mon 3rd May— Fri 7th A family holiday
4 Mon 1oth—Fri 14th What you want to be
when you grow up
5 Mon 17th—Fri 215t Favourite toy
6 Mon 24th—Fri 28th Free choice
7 Mon 31st—Fri 4th June | Favourite movie or book
3 Mon 7th—Fri 11th If  had a super power it
would be
9 Mon 14th—Fri 18th No speech this week




